
FC50. Falkirk Health and Social Care Partnership Update

Council considered a report by the Chief Officer, Falkirk Health and Social Care
Partnership which provided an update on Falkirk Integration Joint Board (IJB)
activity following a request by Council at its May meeting (ref FC11).

The report provided information on:-

progress with integration
the inspection of the homecare service undertaken in May 2018
national health and social care standards
the Falkirk HSCP Annual Performance Report
redesign of day services for younger adults
improving transitions planning
changing places toilet facilities
delayed discharges
implementation of the Carers (Scotland) Act 2016
the IJB’s financial position.

Decision

Council noted the report.


